
What do you think SPD is doing well in your neighborhood? 

 

Community Outreach 

Our outreach efforts are continuing to grow and expand in many non-traditional and non-law 

enforcement ways. 

 

Sacramento Peace Walks 

Since 2017, the Sacramento Police Department has been partnering with the Oak Park 

Community, faith leaders, the Greater Sacramento Urban League and the Black Child Legacy to 

walk for peace.  Most recently, the graduating Police Academy class has partnered with 

community members and clergy to spend a day in the Oak Park neighborhood helping to 

beautify the area through improvement projects identified by residents in that community.  

These will include painting, landscaping and general cleanup projects. 

 

Neighborhood Association Meetings and Representation 

 

There are a large number of neighborhood associations in the City.  The area commands ensure 

that both command staff and line level officers are able to attend regular meetings, share 

contact information, and respond to public safety concerns and quality of life issues. 

 

SPD is currently piloting a program to feature different neighborhood associations on our 

website to highlight the work they do for their neighborhoods and to connect residents with 

their local associations. 

 

The Sacramento Police Department also partners with all our local Property Business 

Improvement Districts to help address the concerns of local businesses.  

 

 


